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Fall Halloween Block Party
Food, Music & Fun
Sunday, Oct. 26, 2008, 3-5 pm
W. View Terrace, between S. View & Hilltop Terraces
Don’t Miss it!!
Kids costume parade starts at 4PM

Fall Party 

Randy Cole, Fall Picnic Chair

Save the date – Sunday Oct. 26, 2008, for the TRCA Fall Party!  There will be food, fun (moon bounce) and live band.  Bring your kids in costume for our irregular costume parade led by musicians from the band.

Last year’s party was considered one of the best in recent memory due to the wonderful weather, central location and great planning and execution by Marcia Argust, Sandy Wiener and the TRCA executive committee.

We hope this years will be even better.  There is no rain date for the event so if weather looks bad, look for the email announcement.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Mayor Speaks at Fall Meeting

Mayor Euille gave a brief presentation on the achievements and challenges facing the city.  He spoke on the need for citizen involvement, the projected $9 million budget shortfall, the new trolley service, as well as the recent Eco City conference and the city’s effort to reduce its impact on the environment.  

Additional speakers included the president of our adjacent community, Clover College Park, and the Alexandria Police Department.  The Clover College Park president made an appeal for TRCA’s support for new sidewalks on streets that were also important routes to school.   The City Police gave tips on security – especially vehicle security.

Tutor a MacArthur Student
By: Cele Garrett
The Taylor Run community has been supportive of MacArthur Elementary School through the years--and the parents and staff at MacArthur feel grateful to be part of such a great neighborhood. For the 2008-09 school year, we have a specific need: volunteer tutors who are willing to work one-on-one with students for 30 minutes each week. No prior experience is necessary, days and times can be arranged to fit your schedule, and the students' teachers will provide all necessary materials for you. 
Tutoring is a rewarding experience--and the results for students can be significant. Tutoring sessions will begin the first week in October. To learn more, call Cele Garrett at (703)549-2929, or email celegarrett@earthlink.net

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
President’s Message
TRCA Friends & Neighbors:

It is my great honor and pleasure to share with you a quick snapshot of some of the hard work, traditional events, and important changes that our organization has sponsored over the past 6 months, or will undertake in the next 6.

Foremost, an initiative is well underway to conduct a top to bottom review of TRCA's constitution.  From leadership structure to voting options to the amendment process, a Committee of both veteran and younger members is hard at work to help transform our organization into one that is more flexible, accessible and responsive to all of our community's needs.  We will adopt best-practices from other citizens' associations, and will think creatively about TRCA's unique characteristics and challenges.  We expect you will be proud of the anticipated changes and quickly reap benefits.

A parallel aspect of this transformation is our revamped and enhanced website, thanks in large part to Treasurer Robert Delgado's industry and ingenuity.  If you haven't done so recently, please visit www.taylorrunalexandria.com, and see what a wonderful source of information -- and convenient gateway to other important sites -- it has become.  In coming months, we will endeavor to leverage this technology further and better, making it both a well-stocked library from which you can take what you need and a simple but powerful platform from which your Executive Committee can share with you news, notices and the fruits of its labors.

Annual events have gone forward in extraordinary fashion, starting with last Spring's election.  One of the largest crowds in recent memory came out last March to learn about the issues and candidates and cast their votes.  Just a few short weeks later, a healthy showing of neighbors helped clean and beautify Angel Park in April.  At the conclusion of the ACPS academic year, TRCA awarded T.C. Williams students Michael Baber and Claire Ensslin $1,000 scholarships to help further their college educations.  We also recognized -- with our Good Neighbor Award -- the good humor, strong character, and high spirits of MacArthur Elementary's Jordan Mambert, who no doubt will put her $100 savings bond to good use when it reaches maturity.  Another exciting new development last August was TRCA's first annual National Night Out event in support of crime and drug abuse awareness.  While we enjoyed particularly strong support from the City's Sheriff's Department, Fire Department, and Police Department, we have some great ideas for how to make it an even more attractive community event in the future.  We look forward to seeing you at all of these events next year.

Finally, please watch our website, broadcast emails, and neighborhood signage for notices about our upcoming Fall Party, additional park clean-up opportunities, and of course next Spring's election meeting, at which you can also expect to vote on a proposed, new constitution and/or by-laws. 

During this period of change and transformation, the only real constant is YOU: without YOUR interest, membership, and contributions of time and talent, YOUR community association can't go anywhere.  So if you've been coming out, please keep it up, and if you haven't, please give your neighborhood and neighbors a try.  Cheers!

Chad Sarchio 

2008 TRCA President
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

TRCA Gives Two Scholarships
The 4th annual TRCA student scholarships went to Michael Baber

and Claire H. Ensslin.  Each student received a $1,000 scholarship to help them pursue college degrees. 
Michael and Claire were selected via an anonymous process by a committee from the Scholarship Fund of Alexandria (SFA) based on academic record, extracurricular activities, community service and other attributes.

The TRCA scholarship is one of four sponsored by civic associations in Alexandria. 
SFA awarded over $350,000 in college grants to the TCW Class of 2008. For more information about SFA, see http://alexscholarshipfund.org/
Visit our new website at 
http://www.taylorrunalexandria.com/
Sign up for our email notifications so you can keep informed on what’s news.  
Membership Dues are $10 per household per calendar year.  Please mail this form and a check payable to “TRCA” to our Treasurer at:

TRCA Dues

1026 W. Taylor Run Pkwy
Alexandria, VA  22302
Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________

Alexandria, VA  ____________

Email address: _______________________________________________________________

Phone number: _______________________________________________________________

CHECK AMOUNT

$10 dues _____   plus a donation for  (landscaping ____) (scholarships ____) 
(general fund ____)

Other (please specify) ____________________________________________________

AREA OF INTEREST FOR ACTIVE PARTICIPATION (check all that apply)

Communications Committee (including website management) ___

Park Clean-up:  Angel Park ___     Chinquapin  ___
Deliver flyers ____

Event organizer ____

Executive Committee member ____

Other (please specify) ___________________________________________________________

Boo !
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